We have good news. New York has been included as one of the cities where the
Commission on Wartime Relocation and Internment of Civilians will hold a meet-
ing. Through the intensive efforts on the part of members of the Japanese
American community and other supporters who signed petitions and wrote letters,
the Commission has agreed to hold a hearing in New York City in mid November.

The East Coast Japanese Americans for Redress is a coalition of New York area
Japanese American organizations. We would Tike you to join us. This is a
common cause affecting all Japancse Americans. The hearing provides an opport-
unity to seek justice and raise the question of human rights, and to unify the
Japanese American community.

We wish to make certain that every Japanese American on the Eastern Seaboard is
aware of the hearings and has the opportunity to participate. Testimony is
important. A sense of community is of equal importance.

PLEASE JOIN WITH US
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1. Be a part of the coalition.
2. Reach out to other Nikkei who might not affilited with a group.
3. Contribute what you can to help defray the costs of the hearings.

The New York Japanese American community has been dispersed, but for this one
most vital issue, we must unite and make ourselves heard. We need your support.
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s COME TO THE NEXT MEETING OF THE Y
q EAST COAST JAPANESE AMERICANS FOR REDRESS. °
. Thursday, October 8, 1981 7 PM 9
4 Japanese American United Church q
| 225 7th Avenue, between 24th and 25th Streets in Manhattan 9
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Mrs. Leslee Inaba Wong
Chairperson Outreach Committee
September 25, 1981

Participating organizations: Concerned Japanese Americans;
New York Japanese American Citizens League;
442nd Veterans Association.





